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Comments: Let us not sacrifice Lake Tarleton for short term economic benefits with long term damage to the

surrounding area.

We need our wild places more than ever with increased concerns of climate change, for the health of nature in

the state.

I agree with Voices of Wildlife and am against this project.  Harvesting woods leaves behind logging roads and

clear cut ready for damage in run off with decreased absorption of flood waters.  There is enough damage of

exciting wood cuts already in the state.  Let's plan better without  damage to wild places in the state of NH.

 

Thank you, 

Marianne Page


